
 

In Vermont we take good care of the 
things we value.
Dear Business Owner, 

Vermont’s outdoor recreation opportunities make the “802” an extraordinary 
place to call home and are a great way to attract talent to your business. No 
matter where you’re located in our beautiful state, chances are your employees 
enjoy spending time in a treasured state park nearby and would be pleased to 
know their employer values and supports the parks. 

Vermont Parks Forever (VPF) is the new foundation to benefit Vermont’s 55 
state parks. We take on projects that inspire stewardship of natural spaces, 
improve access to parks, and create innovative education experiences in the 
parks. 
 

Your business can help protect and 
enhance our state parks. 
 
We invite you to support VPF’s work in a way that will benefit your business, 
your employees and of course, Vermont’s state parks. Over 20 Vermont 
businesses have joined our partnership program this year and we hope 
you’ll add your business to this growing list! We have included program 
details and will reach out shortly to discuss how you’d like to be involved in 
making our parks even better for Vermonters and visitors alike. 

Thank you and see you in the parks, 

 

Sarah Alberghini Winters   Bill Supple, VPF Board Member  
Vermont Parks Forever  Former President & CEO  
Executive Director  Mammut North America, Williston, VT 
 

Vermont Parks Forever, P.O. Box 815, Montpelier, VT 05601  

Together, we’re making our 
parks better for everyone.
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Welcome 2018 Business Partners!

Supporting VPF is good for your business, your 
employees and our parks.

Partnership Levels 
and Benefits

Park 
Benefactor  

$1,000  
Annual Support

Park  
Patron 
$500  

Annual Support

Park  
Steward 

$250  
Annual Support

Vermont State Parks day passes (good through the 
2019 park season) to share with employees 40 Passes 20 Passes 10 Passes

Recognition with logo in Seven Days !
Recognition in Vermont State Parks  
e-newsletter (25K audience) !

Business featured in VPF e-news with logo !

Business name announced in VPF e-news ! !

Fun VPF swag and appreciation on Facebook ! ! !

Levels and benefits are flexible! Contact us to discuss a custom package 
that works for your business. 

 

To join our growing list of partners please contact Sarah Alberghini Winters, Executive Director: 
802.917.1719 or sarah@vermontparksforever.org.

Park 
Benefactors
Burton
Dealer.com
King Arthur Flour
Mascoma Bank
Outdoor Gear 
Exchange
UVM Health Network

Park Patrons
Community National 
Bank
Concept2
Julbo, Inc.
KSV
Main Street Landing
The Alchemist

Park   
Stewards
AARP
AllEarth Renewables
Burlington Electric Dept.
Forward Philanthropy
Green Mountain Power
Lake Champlain Regional 
Chamber of Commerce
Norwich Solar 
Technologies, Inc.
NRG Systems 
Rhino Foods, Inc.
Waterwheel Foundation
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